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2022-2023 COVID-19 Family Differential Payment Parent Notice
(January 2022 through December 2023)

Dear Parent:

You are receiving this letter because your child is enrolled in a child care program and is
receiving child care assistance.

To continue to support families receiving child care assistance and child care providers
impacted by COVID-19, the New Jersey Department of Human Services, Division of Family
Development (DHS/DFD) is extending the COVID-19 Family Differential Payments.

Beginning January 2022 and through December 2023, your child care provider will receive a
COVID-19 Family Differential Payment of up to $300 for children in full-time care, or $150 for
children in part-time care, in addition to what we normally pay your child care provider. Your
child care provider will apply this payment to any additional amount you may owe, for example,
any fees or the difference between what the State pays and what your provider charges.

Your child care provider will be sharing an acknowledgment form with you in the upcoming
weeks, which you will need to sign.

If you have questions, you may contact your CCR&R Agency Norwescap at:

Hunterdon Sussex Warren
84 Park Ave. Ste. E104 186 Halsey Rd., Ste 1 350 Marshall Street
Flemington, NJ 08822 Newton, NJ 07860 Phillipsburg, NJ 08865
Tel: 908-782-8183 Tel: 973-383-3461 Tel: 908-454-1078
Fax: 908-782-3498 Fax: 973-383-8222 Fax: 908-454-3117
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